
September 2022



Meet the team:

Miss Berry- Class Teacher & SENDco Mrs Wilkes- HLTA Mrs Bailey- Acting Headteacher



First week back!
• During the first week back Miss Berry and Mrs Wilkes will be planning 

to visit you and your child at home.

Home visits
• Optional,  but highly encouraged.

• Private time to chat about your child’s interests and worries.

• A brilliant opportunity to continue our partnership.

• Children proud of their home and school working together.

• Please sign up for your home visit before you leave today!







Class Dojo
https://www.classdojo.com/en-gb/

If you haven’t accepted 
the request yet, please
do! It is our main form 
of communication. 


